
Hello to all, 

I hope you are all doing well during these unprecedented times. When this all started, I would 
have never guessed the schools would close and spring sports would be canceled. The teams had 
six weeks of practices and were just starting to get into the competitive part of the seasons. There 
was a lot of excitement for our teams this year and I feel terrible for the coaches and kids, 
especially our seniors. 

Falcon Club is responsible for funding about 85-90% of the cost to run the sports program at 
SVHS. We have a small group of volunteers to keep sports going. We are still responsible for 
covering all the expenses for the year. This includes league fees, uniforms, stipends for our 
coaches, etc. The decision was made to pay our spring coaches for the entire season. This was a 
county wide decision which we support. Because of the closures of businesses, we had to 
postpone our Golf Tournament at the end of April, which is one of the biggest fundraisers for 
Falcon Club. It has been rescheduled to September 25​th​.  

With the COVID-19 virus causing the closure of our school and sports, Falcon Club is still 
committed to our community and keeping sports alive at SVHS. It is a very difficult time for 
everyone, including us. If you have any questions about Falcon Club, please email me and I will 
get back to you.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Todd Hoffman, President 
SVHS Falcon Club 
 ​t.hoffman9230@sbcglobal.net 
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